
 

                                                         
 

 
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

Date: 17th July 2023 
 

Ref: SWa/AA/LGr 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re:  Before and After-school Club – New provider 
 

From September 2023, Aspire will be providing our before and after-school club sessions. We already work closely 
with Aspire who provide sporting activities across the curriculum, as well as the popular football and multi-skills 
sessions. This is an exciting opportunity to develop the provision at our school and expand on the current offer we 
provide.   

Therefore, from September, sessions will no longer be booked via the school system and will need to be booked 
directly with Aspire. Aspire are an independent company, as a result all enquiries, bookings and payments regarding 
before and after school club will be managed through them.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the parents and carers who have used our wraparound service and 
supported our processes throughout the years, the continued support has enabled us to maintain the provision 
through some difficult periods.  It is however now time to develop the offer to families and following parental feedback 
extend the after-school time to 6.00pm. 

A message from Aspire: 
We are excited to announce our new wraparound care program at Wodensfield Primary School providing a safe, 
flexible, fun, and nurturing childcare for your child before and after school. As an Ofsted registered organisation we 
will offer breakfast and after-school care with a range of craft, sports and science activities to keep your child engaged 
and entertained.   

Our wraparound care program includes equipment and resources, including themed activity plans that link to themes 
within the school curriculum. This helps your child to develop their skills and knowledge whilst having fun. Additionally, 
we offer the option to continue childcare into holidays, giving you peace of mind that your child is well-cared for year-
round.  Further details on this will follow in the new academic year. 

Our team is highly qualified and experienced, with all members holding essential qualifications including safeguarding, 
first aid, and DBS checks. We pride ourselves on our nurture-based approach, ensuring that your child feels supported 
and cared for during their time with us. 

We offer flexible time slots to suit your needs, and our streamlined booking system reduces administrative headaches 
for parents/carers. You can use childcare vouchers, universal credits, and tax credits to pay for our services, making it 
hassle-free for you.  Further information can be found in the attached leaflet:  Aspire Wraparound Club                                        

You can book your child's place via the following link:  https://www.aspirekidsclub.co.uk/ . We cannot wait to welcome 
you! 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 

https://www.wodensfield.org/_files/ugd/3fdc5d_063c5795f6c34569a234d4a815c7ff62.pdf
https://www.aspirekidsclub.co.uk/

